
Dear	UA	Community--	
	
Last	night	the	Legislature	approved	the	FY2018	operating	budget	for	the	state	including	$317	
million	unrestricted	general	funds	(UGF)	for	the	university.	As	a	result,	UA	operations	will	not	
be	interrupted.	
	
This	budget	leaves	an	$11	million	budget	gap	factoring	in	fixed	cost	increases	and	will	require	
continued	reductions	a


